
I am an Acorn . . .  Suzanne Marnocha

Mark and I are both ACORNS and feel so excited to provide the small
seeds to our beloved Fellowship! Mark and I joined years ago and will
continue to provide our annual membership commitment and add to our
ACORN commitment as seems feasible. As ACORNS, we hope and dream
that this Fellowship will continue to grow, and lead in social and spiritual
justice for many years.

Learn more at: fvuuf.org/endowment

or contact: endowment@fvuuf.org


